
 
 

Special Orientation Programme  
for  

International Students (Newcomers) 
 

A special Orientation Programme for new international students is offered by the International Cooperation 
Division (ICD) of the University of Pretoria, every year.  This programme will be offered on ​24 January 

2020 ​for the new academic year​.​  ​All non-South African citizens who are newcomers to the 
University of Pretoria are ​urged​ to join this programme to assist them in adjusting to their new 
environment with the least possible difficulty. 

 
 

Friday, 24 January 2020 

Introducing the  
University of Pretoria 

08:00 

                                                     (South Street Entrance)  

08:30 – 09:00 

Compulsory day of the orientation programme 
Lecture Hall 1 (Sport Ground) 

09:00 – 13:00 

Information session: 

● Welcoming  
● ICD 
● Medical Cover 
● Safety and Security 

 
 
09:00-09:05 
09:05-09:20 
09:20-09:45 
09:45-10:15 
 

 
 
Mr Setsipane Mokoduwe/Mr Danny Bokaba 
Ms Jenny Lambinon 
Ms Rikki Erasmus and Nidia Debe 
Mr Rowan Watson  

Tea Break (30 min) 
10:15-10:45 

● Student Support 
● Tuks Sports  
● Library services 
● UP Alumni 
● UPI / SRC rep for 

International 
Students  

● Residence Life 
● Banking in SA 

● Q&A 
● Vote of thanks 

10:45-11:05 
11:05-11:25 
11:25-11:45 
11:45-12:05 
12:05-12:20 
 
 
12:20-12:35 
12:35-12:50 
 
12:50-12:55 
12:55-13:00 
 

TBC 
Mr Steven Ball  
Ms Gerda Ehlers 
Ms Jacqui Pietersen 
TBC 
 
 
Ms Keitumetse Marumola 
TBC 
 
ICD Staff Members 
Smart M. Maqubela  
 

Lunch 
13:00-14:30 

The End  

  

 


